Lund Town Council
March 13 2018
Minutes of Meeting

Chairman, Jim Alired, opened meeting at 6:05pm. Those present were Lee Ringueberg, Lance
Matheson, Carol McKenzie and Charis Maynard.

No public comment to report.
Rhonda Gardner did not come.

Lee made a motion to approve the minutes of meeting form Feb 13 2018, Lance seconded motion and
all board members approved.

Carol McKenzie will inform the Commissioners at their next meeting that Lund Town would like to also
be on list to have temporary large dumpster for our town and community clean up efforts. She will
report at our next meeting on the details.

As far as board members are aware our changes to the budget were approved.

The only voucher submitted for payment was secretary’s wages, Lee made a motion to approve
payment, Lance seconded and all members approved maotion.

Lee said all street lights are working correctly. Jim mentioned he would like to see at least 4 more street
lights installed on the East and West side of town. Lee will check into the costs and availability of these
and report at the next regular meeting.

Nothing to report on road conditions.

Lee reported that the Community building has several reservations for the month of March and things
are running smoothly and are very busy.

No public comment. Lance made a motion to adjourn, Lee seconded the motion and all members
approved. The next scheduled meeting is April 10 2018 at Lund Community Bldg at 6PM.



